
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 23rd February 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English, we finished writing some thank you letters for our Prayer and Reflection 
Week  
In Maths, we have been learning about substitution in algebra  
In Re, we have been reflecting on what it means to be salt and light 
 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Lottie for her letter .  Millie & Ella-Rose for their Arithmetic 

Headteachers Award: Theo D and Logan for perseverance   

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ In ICT we got to finish creating our Splat Games using Scratch. It was good but now we 

need to figure out how to automat the scoring system” Flavius 

Reminders & Messages  

Miss Horton’s Holiday Club is back. Please see Dojo for further information.  

Mother’s Day Tea is Friday 8th March at 2.30pm 

Dot to Dot competition– details of how to enter will be shared next week! 

  

 

 

 


